To: Dan Bernal{dan.bernal@mail.house.gov}; Edmonson, Robert[robert.edmonson@mail.house.gov}
From: Levitt, Howard

Sent: Fri 12/6/2013 2:57:37 AM

Importance: Normal

Subject: Fwd: GGAS blog post on GGNRA dog policies

Received: Fri 12/6/2013 2:57:38 AM

Hi Robert and Dan: This just came in from GG Audubon. They are recommending their members engage with the NPS
professional staff in the review process - not mount a campaign directed toward elected officials. We're still hoping to
speak with you on Fri AM; let us know if a call around 1:30 PM EST works for you. HL

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Ilana DeBare <idebare(@goldengateaudubon.org>
Date: Thu, Dec 5, 2013 at 5:23 PM

Subject: GGAS blog post on GGNRA dog policies

To: Howard Levitt@nps.gov

Hi Howard. I wanted to let you know that we just posted an article on our blog about the GGNRA dog management policies.

http://www.goldengateaudubon.org/blog-posts/speak-up-for-wildlife-in~-the-gonra/

We'll have a shortened version of this appearing in the winter issue of our Gull newsletter, which will hopefully arrive in members' mailboxes
around January 1st, giving them a little time to comment before the deadline closes.

Feel free to share, link etc. if it seems appropriate.

Happy holidays,
Ilana
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